
 
 
 

26 June 2024 
 
Notice from the EPAC Board 
 
The EPAC Board has decided on two changes to the marking rules, 
effective for the EPAC of 2024 and onwards: 
 

1. The duration of the first part will be 90 minutes (previously 1 
hour). 
 

2. Where a candidate gets seven or more questions correct, they will 
be considered to have passed the first part, and their second part 
will be marked by the EPAC Board (previously eight or more). 

The adapted marking rules are available in the “Downloads” section. 
 
For the EPAC Board 
The Chairman 
 
Jakob Kofoed 


